
 

 

 

THE GERMAN TEAM FOR CCNFSDU 43 

A very warm welcome to the 43rd session of the Codex Committee on Nutrition and Foods for 

Special Dietary Uses! 

The German team is delighted that the committee is meeting in person again.  

These are the people in the German team and their respective responsibilities:  

 

 
Dr Anja Brönstrup is chairing this year’s CCNFSDU meeting. Being 

a nutritionist by training, Anja has experience in both risk 
assessment and risk management. Before joining the German 

Federal Ministry of Food and Agriculture in 2016, Anja worked for 
national and international scientific authorities, including the 

European Food Safety Authority (EFSA). 

  

 

 

 

Martine Püster is co-chair of this year’s CCNFSDU meeting. In her 

daily work, Martine heads the international affairs team at the 

German Federal Office for Consumer Protection and Food Safety, 

and is engaged in international food safety projects and training 

activities. She is new to CCNFSDU and very much looking forward to 

contributing to this Codex committee’s work. 

 

 

Dr Britta Nagl is taking the role of assistant to the chairs, ensuring 
that discussions run smoothly and results of discussions are being 

captured on-screen. Britta is a nutrition scientist and works at the 
German Federal Institute for Risk Assessment in the Department of 

Food Safety. She has more than five years of experience in risk 
assessment related to food safety and nutrition. 

 



 

 

 

 

Alina Steinert has been leading the German secretariat of 

CCNFSDU for almost nine years. She has a Master’s degree in 

Public Management and is responsible for everything behind the 

scenes. In addition, Alina will be chairing the pWG on the 

Prioritization Mechanism and new work proposals this year. 

 

Emily Krüger lends support behind the scenes as well. She has a 

Master’s degree in International Relations and is a former trainee of 

the European Food Safety Authority (EFSA). Emily works with 

Martine at the German Federal Office for Consumer Protection and 

Food Safety and is delighted to support the CCNFSDU host 

secretariat.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


